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Subject: OIA 2022/03: Number of staff employed (FTE) by MOH
Date: Wednesday, 20 April 2022 at 4:26:21 PM New Zealand Standard Time
From: Steph Tims
To: Wendy McGuinness, 
CC: , 
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Dear Wendy
Firstly, big apologise for the delay in responding.
Thanks for your email request; the Ministry has a dedicated OIA inbox for requests for informaZon.
That said, here is the link to the publicly available informaZon in our Annual report for 2020/21 which
gives you data related to FTE employees below.
We would not be able to provide data for 30 June 2022 as our employee data changes daily as staff join
the organisaZon and exit the organisaZon and so would not hold that informaZon at this Zme.
 
If this is not of any assistance to you , and you wish to formally progress the OIA, then could you please
email OIA Requests at 
 
I hope this helps.
 
Ngā mihi
 

 (she/her) | Senior ExecuZve Assistant
to Sarah Turner, Deputy Director-General
Office of the Director-General

| Mobile:  
Manatū Hauora, 133 Molesworth Street Thorndon, Wellington 6011
 

 
 
 
 
 
hfps://www.health.govt.nz/system/files/documents/publicaZons/ministry_of_health_annual_report_20
20_21_13_dec.pdf
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Statement of confidenZality: This e-mail message and any accompanying
afachments may contain informaZon that is IN-CONFIDENCE and subject to
legal privilege.
If you are not the intended recipient, do not read, use, disseminate,
distribute or copy this message or afachments.
If you have received this message in error, please noZfy the sender
immediately and delete this message.
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